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Friday 11th February, 2022 

Dear parents and carers,  

Once again the week has flown by. We have been very busy celebrating two very important national events. Internet 

safety on 9th February and Children’s Mental Health Week. Please ask your children what they have learned this week 

about these events. 

Parent Mail 

We have been very pleased with your responses to our new ParentMail system. Almost all of you have booked your 

parents’ evening consultations through the booking app and reported that it was so quick and easy and it sent you a 

reminder email. From next week, you will be able to use the same system to pay for all school events: swimming, 

residentials, wrap, trips and many other activities. We are aiming to be a cashless school by Easter. We do not have 

access to a local bank and walking through Chichester with a bag of cash and cheques is not ideal. Just like parents’ 

evening, you will be sent an alert which will direct you to the letter, consent form and payment request. 

Parents’ consultations 

Tuesday 15th February: 15:30 – 18:00 

Wednesday 16th February: 16:00 -19:00 

Thank you to everyone who has booked an appointment. If you haven’t yet there are still appointments available. 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

This week we have been putting a greater emphasis on children’s wellbeing. We have 

encouraged all our pupils to think about their wellbeing and what makes them happy, 

comfortable and healthy. All children have participated in some fun activities to support this and 

today we have gathered on the playground to blow our troubles away. 
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For any child in need of support, whether that be a little help to get back on track or for those in crisis, the Your Mind 

Matters website www.westsussex.gov.uk/YourMindMatters has helpful advice, resources and local organisations to 

help you support your child. We too will do our best to support you and your child. 
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Safety 

Following the theme of well-being Internet safety day focused on online relationships. With this newsletter I have 

attached two posters that we are displaying around the school. If you would like more information please see: 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/ 

During this week we have taken the opportunity to talk to some of our younger children about the PANTS rule. 

 

This has been developed by the NSPCC Talk PANTS helps children understand that their body belongs to them, and 

they should tell someone they trust if anything makes them feel upset or worried. 

P: Privates are private 

A: Always remember your body belongs to you 

N: No means no 

T: Talk about secrets that upset you 

S: Speak up; someone can help. 

Further information can found at: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-

underwear-rule/ 

Vacancies 

We are wishing to extend and improve our after school wrap provision and as such we are looking for staff. If you are 

interested in applying for this role and have relevant qualifications or experience, please contact Mrs Walster for an 

application form. Details are now on the website. 

TT Rock Stars 

Thank you to everyone who has been encouraging their children to use TT Rock Stars. Please continue to make time 

for your child to use this programme every day. Let’s see if we can double the number of children who know all the 

times tables each month - if we do, every child should know the multiplication table facts by June! 

 

And finally… 

Bosham Primary pupils participated in the Chichester Festival for Music, Dance and Speech at the Chichester Festival 

Theatre last weekend. They were competing against students from Oakwood, Westbourne House and St Joseph’s 

Schools to mention a few. 

The seven children Olive, Alice, Orla, Ben, Octavia, Jasper and Sylvia performed beautifully and were a credit to the 

school.   

• Alice and Orla took joint third place for their performance of the set piece of verse: Sick by Shel Silverstein 
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• Ben took second place for his performance of The Hippopotamus’s Birthday by E V Reiu and also third place 

for his prose piece, an extract from The Girl of Ink and Stars by Kiran Millwood Hargrave. 

The children also completed their London Academy of Music and 

Dramatic Art (LAMDA) ‘Verse and Prose’ exam on Friday for which 

were required to learn to memory two pieces, one verse and one 

prose. They will receive their results in approximately six weeks. 

 

                      

Cross Country 

Congratulations to our year 5 and 6 cross country participants. 

This was a very closely fought competition which took place at Bishop Luffa earlier this week. Both the boys and girls 

were racing against over 100 children.  We had perfect weather, and the children showed enormous amounts of 

determination and enthusiasm to complete the course without stopping. The team did very well and we are very 

proud of them all. Although we have not received all the final results yet we do know that following their superb 

performance, eight Year 6 children and two Year 5 children qualified to represent our area at the Sussex School Games 

2022 Cross Country Finals, in Brighton, on the 3rd March.  Bethany was placed 2nd overall in the year 5 and 6 girls’ team. 

Well done everyone; we wish you all the best for this and are very excited to see how you get on.  My thanks go to Mrs 

King and Mrs Jones who supported the children throughout this event. 

 

I wish you all a relaxing, sunny weekend. Next week is a four day week for children as we have INSET on Friday 18th 

February. 

Kind regards, 
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